
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 18 – 24th January, 2020 

 

 

The Year of the Word  

 

This week we share the words from the Bible chosen by Y1P. Thank you Year 1. 

                    ‘Love your neighbour as yourself’ Luke 10:27 

 

 

 

ParentPay 

We will shortly be accepting payments online for school meals and trips.  Using a secure website called ParentPay you will be 

able to pay online using your credit or debit card or continue to make cash payments at PayPoint stores. ParentPay will be our 

preferred method of making payments to school – from after the Easter break, we will no longer be accepting cash payments 

into school.   Your account activation details with instructions on how to get started with ParentPay will be sent out shortly.  

If you have any questions then please contact the school office.  Thank you.  

 

 

Nursery – September 2020 

If you have a child born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017, they will be eligible for a Nursery place in 

September 2020.  Please call at the school office to complete an application form.  Thank you. 

 

Values and Virtues 

Congratulations to Myles (1P) and Aryan (3B) who are the winners of our ‘Compassionate and Loving’ certificates this week. 

 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges: Kaiden, Beatriz, Rida, Charlotte, Luis, Sebastian, Peter, Adrian  

Pink Badges: Cameron, Mahmoud, Mariam, Hadiya, Kaydan, Kacey W, Jaydan, Jeremiah, Cortez, Amelia, Chloe-May, Kacper, 

Jayden 

Purple Badges: Deron, Lexie, Irtiza, Harafa, Esther 

Red Badge: Adam K 

Yellow Badge: Jakub 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Wisdom, Rayyan 

Reception CT Sarim 

Reception SS David 

Year 1M Michael, Dominik 

Year 1P Aimal 

Year 2B Vanessa 

Year 2G Lottie, Lexie 

Year 3B Shaan 

Year 3M Narcisa, Amy-Leigh 

Year 4P Joseph, Jacob 

Year 4R Ellie-May, Lilyrae 

Year 5H Whole class 

Year 5M Lauren 

Year 6G Demi-Louise 

Year 6T Jayden 

SPORTS AWARD Basketball team 

WISE OWL AWARD Jakub (4P) 

MUSIC AWARD Arissa (6T) 

EARLY YEARS ANGELS OF THE WEEK Tiana (Nurs), Bogdan (RCT), Crystal (RSS) 

Well done everyone! 

Period – 13th – 17th January, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

R Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

RCT 90% 

RSS 90.9% 

Year 1P 93.5% 

Year 1M 98.1% 

Year 2B 97.9% 

Year 2G 94.5% 

Year 3B 95.9% 

Year 3M 93.7% 

Year 4P 98.6% 

Year 4R 98% 

Year 5H 98.5% 

Year 5M 94.7% 

Year 6G 97.3% 

Year 6T 94.4% 
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